
 

 

Northern Lights Snowmobile Club 
Membership Meeting Minutes 
February 24, 2025 at Hiles Trailhead Pub 
6:30 PM 
 
Meeting was called to order by President Sue Frank. She gave thanks to Mark and Julie for 
hosting the evening.  27 members were present.  
 
Secretary report available on website.  
Charlie B. made a motion to approve and Mike Gray seconded. All in favor. 
 
Treasurers report – Gary K.  Gave report and John Z.  made a motion to approve and seconded 
by Pete G. All approved. 
 
TLBRT update given by Scott S. He also gave thanks to all volunteers for past events. 
 
Sue F. reminded members of nominations for secretary and president to take place at next 
general meeting for voting on March 24 at the Brew Station. 
  Sue also mentioned that the February rides are suspended due to weather and conditions and 
trails will close on Wednesday, February 26 temporarily 
  Sue also stressed for need of volunteers for the GTR drawing on February 15. See Sue.  
 
Upcoming events are February 28, at Clayton’s. TL – BRT golf outing on May 17.  Great 
Northwoods music festival weekend on July 20 5–26. Saturday will be a live band at Hiles 
Trailhead Pub.  
 
50/50 drawing took place and was won by Kerry R.  Kerry graciously donated $125.00 back to 
the club. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John and Nancy Zabel 
Co-Secretary  
 
 
 


